
 
St. Matt’s Midweek Update – 15th October 2020 
 
Another week, and more news to take in about rising Covid cases and new 
restrictions around the country. 
 
Our restrictions here aren't changing (we still have the rule of 6 indoors and outdoors), but with cases 
rising locally, we do need to be careful and make sure we are keeping everyone safe in all that we do. 
It can feel very uncertain and scary to many of us, but let’s hang onto the verses that Chris shared on 
Sunday from Psalm 91... 
 
Whoever dwells in the shelter of the Most High will rest in the shadow of the Almighty. I will say of the 
Lord, "He is my refuge and my fortress, my God, in whom I trust." 
 
Notices 
You Tube channel - all our services, kids videos and youth videos can be found in one place, on our 
You Tube Channel. If you subscribe to our channel, then whenever you go to You Tube, you can click 
on Subscriptions and St. Matt's will be there. The link to our channel is 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCYzjJGMNj9Evkmg2NK0dN2g 
 
APCM - on Monday 19th October, at 8pm, we will be holding our annual church meeting. We will be 
holding this in the church building, with the seats 2m apart like for church services, and face masks 
must be worn. In order to know how many people are coming, please sign up if you are planning to 
attend.  The meeting is a chance to hear about the previous year in the life of the church, and to vote 
for new PCC and Deanery Synod members. 
Sign up at https://stmatts.churchsuite.co.uk/events/tcao967f 
If you would like to stand for PCC or Deanery Synod, please let me know by tomorrow. 
You can find all the documents for the meeting at https://www.stmattschurch.org.uk/2020/10/apcm-
2020/  
 
Bethel Hall working party - in order to get the community larder started, we need to clear and clean 
the Bethel Hall. If you would like to join the working party this Saturday, between 10am and 1pm, 
please let me know. You will need to wear a mask, and if you can bring your own cleaning supplies 
and gloves, that would be great! 
If you would like to be involved in volunteering at the community larder (it will be on Fridays) please 
also let me know, if you haven't already. 
 
Friday Worship and Prayer Zoom - our next Friday Worship and Prayer will be next Friday (23rd 
October) at 8pm, on zoom. I will email out the link next week. Everyone is welcome to join us for an 
hour of worship, prayer and encouragement. 
 
Hubs - hubs are a great way of connecting with others. We have several hubs happening at the 
moment, mostly on Zoom or WhatsApp. Have a look at our Hubs page on the website for more 
information. https://www.stmattschurch.org.uk/hubs/ 
 
Lastly, do be in touch if you need any help or support.  
 
Have a good week. 


